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I do not support the legislation that would make Maine a sanctuary state for 
transgender people. This proposal is not necessary. Transgender people are welcome 
in the State of Maine but should not receive special status or protection. This would 
be discriminatory and additionally would draw finances from funds that could be used
elsewhere. 


